

Caldy Road West Kirby Wirral CH48 2HE

Telephone: 0151 625 6993

Fax: 0151 625 0332

E-mail: Schooloffice@avalon-school.co.uk

Headteacher: Mrs J Callaway BA Hons QTS

18th October 2016

Dear Parents/Carers,



Year 2 Science Experiment Keeping Healthy Food Tasting

The Year 2 children are learning all about keeping healthy. On Thursday 20th October they will be covering healthy food, including some Indian fruits and vegetables, as we are approaching Diwali. The children will be given the option to try one bite sized portion of mango, coconut, coriander and okra before designing their healthy meals. This will be strictly fruit and vegetables only due to allergies.

If you have any objections and would rather your child did not take part in this practical experiment please let school office know by 9am on Thursday 20th October 2016, likewise if your child is allergic to any of the fruit or vegetables please inform the school office.

Yours sincerely

Mrs J Callaway

Headteacher

